
 

 

 

 

Customer Advisory 
Notice on Import Goods Restriction from Thailand to Cambodia  

 

Classification: Public 

 

June 26th, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customers,                       

 

We would like to thank you for your continuous support on our service.  

 

Please be informed that due to the on-going border issue between Thailand and Cambodia, restrictions have been 

put into place on certain commodities from Thailand incoming to Cambodia following an announcement from the 

General Department of Customs and Excise of Cambodia on June 22nd, 2025. Those 4 commodities are:  

 

. Fruits 

. Vegetables 

. Oil 

. And Gas 

 

Based on above restriction, shipments on board will be enroute back to Origin, existing bookings will be cancelled, 

and new bookings will not be accepted.  

 

We are actively monitoring the situation and news released from our government. Please be assured that we will 

keep you up to date with all the latest information.  

 

For any concerns and queries, please kindly contact our Maersk Team.  

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Best Regards, 

Maersk Customer Experience Team 

Cambodia Office 


